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 	 Sisterhood members and guests: 
men and women, came to learn to bake 
Challah.  The majority reported they had 
never made bread before! It was a 
wonderful day of hands on learning, fun, 
and an opportunity to socialize.  

	 Each participant received a booklet 
with the recipe, instructions, diagrams, 
and other information for reference to 
take home along with their Challah.

	 We all enjoyed visiting over snacks 
and beverages of choice followed by the 
demonstration of multiple ways to weave 
and braid dough to shape round or 
traditional loaves.  

	 Hazzan Lev joined us for the fun 
and helped us practice the blessing for 
taking “Challah,” the removal of a small 
piece of dough prior to shaping, a 
reminder of Ancient Temple times.

	 A Huge Thank You goes out to 
Carol Madvig for her extensive work to 
make this program possible, and to 
Pamela Weiner, Stacey McEnnan, Sharon 
Cohn, and Barbara & Robert Cline for 
their help with set up and clean up! 
Todah Rabah for all your help! 


